
Contacts by County 

                                                    
 TC=Transition Counselor; RM=Regional Manager Tara Howe, Transition Program Director: 802-241-0323, Tara.howe@vermont,gov 

County Contact information Schools covered 

Addison 
TC: Lisa Young 

Lisa.young@vermont.gov  

RM: Mark Ciociola 

 (802) 388-4666  

Hannaford Career Center, Middlebury Sr High School., Mt. Abraham High School, Northlands Job 

Corps, Vergennes High School  

Bennington 
TC: Kara Haynes 

Kara.Haynes@vermont.gov  

RM: Will Pendlebury 

 (802) 447-2780 

Arlington Memorial High School, Bennington School, Burr & Burton Academy, Community High 

School, Long Trail School, Manchester Village School, Mt. Anthony Union High School, Southwest 

Vermont Career Development Center 

Caledonia 
TC: Lauren Lampman 

Lauren.lampman@vermont.gov  

RM: Shaun Donahue 

 (802) 748-8716 

Arlington School, Community High School, Danville School, LEARN, Lyndon Institute, NKLS, St. 

Johnsbury Academy  

Chittenden 
TC: Pam Gowland 

 TC: TBD        

Pamela.gowland@vermont.gov  

RM: Mark Ciociola 

(802) 863-7500 

Pam: Burlington HS, Colchester HS, South Burlington HS & Winooski HS, On Top & Horizons 

(both at Burlington HS now), Rockpoint, Community High School 

Champlain Valley Union, Essex HS, Milton, Mt. Mansfield 

Both (based on sending school): Bellcate School, Burlington Tech Center, Center for Technology 

Essex  

Essex 

TC: Greg Hennemuth 

Greg.Hennemuth@vermont.gov 

RM: Hib Doe 

(802) 334-6794 

Canaan Memorial High School 

Franklin 

Grand Isle 

TC: Shelly Fugere 

Shelly.fugere@vermont.gov 

RM: Hib Doe 

(802) 527-6106 

Bellows Free Academy (St. Albans and Fairfax), Cold Hollow Career Center, Community High 

School, Enosburg Falls High School, Northwest Technical Center, NOVA Program, Project Soar, 

Richford High School  

 

Mississquoi Valley High School 

Lamoille 

TC: Thomas Brace 

Thomas.brace@vermont.gov  

RM: Bill Sugarman 

(802) 888-5976 

East Meadow School, Green Mountain Technology and Career Center (GMTCC), Lamoille Union 

High School, Laraway School, Learning Together, Peoples Academy, Stowe High School 

Orange 

TC: Rocko Gieselman 

Rocko.Gieselman@vermont.gov 

RM: Bill Sugarman 

(802) 479-4210 

Chelsea Public School, Maplehill School, Randolph Technical Career Center (for only Northfield and 

Williamstown students), Twinfield Union School 

 TC: Jessica West 

Jess.west@vermont.gov  

RM: Shaun Donahue 

 

(802) 295-8850 

East Valley Academy, Randolph High School, Randolph Technical Career Center, Rivendell 

Academy, River Bend Career and Technical Center, Thetford Academy 
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Orange 
TC: Lauren Lampman 

Lauren.lampman@vermont.gov  

RM: Shaun Donahue 

 (802) 748-8716 

Blue Mountain Union School, Connecticut River Academy, Oxbow High School 

Orleans 
TC: Thomas Brace 

Thomas.brace@vermont.gov  
RM: Bill Sugarman 

(802) 888-5976 

Craftsbury Academy, Hazen Union School 

 
TC: Greg Hennemuth 

Greg.Hennemuth@vermont.gov 

RM: Hib Doe 

(802) 334-6794 

Community High School, Lake Region Union High School, NEKLS, North Country Sr High School, 

North Country Career Center, North Country Union High School Alternative Program (NCSAP), 

Turning Points 

Rutland 
TC: Kathi Cassidy 

        Teri-Anne Walker 

Kathi.cassidy@vermont.gov 

TeriAnne.walker@vermont.gov  

RM: Will Pendlebury 

Kathi: Community High School, Fairhaven Union High School, Lihigh School, Mill River Union 

High School, Otter Valley Union High School, Poultney High School, Sheldon Academy, Stafford 

Tech 

 

Teri-Anne: Howe Center, Mount St. Joseph Academy, Proctor Jr-Sr High School, Rutland High 

School, Stafford Technical Center, Vermont Adult Learning, West Rutland School 

Washington 
TC: Rocko Gieselman 

Rocko.Gieselman@vermont.gov  

RM: Bill Sugarman 

(802) 479-4210 

Barre Technical Center, Choice Academy, Community High School, Harwood Union High School, 

Montpelier High School, New School/Francis Foundation, Northfield Middle High School, 

Spaulding, Williamstown, U-32 

 TC: Jess West 

Thomas.brace@vermont.gov 
RM: Bill Sugarman 

(802) 888-5976 

Cabot School 

Windham 
TC: Matt Hudson 

Matthew.f.hudson@vermont.gov 

RM: Leo Schiff 

(802) 289-0567 

Community High School, Bellows Falls Union High School, Compass School, Kindle Farm School 

(Bellows Falls students), Leland & Gray Union Middle and High School (starting Fall 2017), Putney 

School, Vermont Academy 

 
TC: Kate Stevens 

Catherine.stevens@vermont.gov  

RM: Leo Schiff 

(802) 258-6484 

Brattleboro Senior High School, Community High School, Compass School, Green Mountain High 

School, Greenwood School, Kindle Farm School (Brattleboro students), Leland & Gray Union 

Middle and High School (through this school year), Meadows Educational Center, Putney School, 

Twin Valley Middle High School, Vermont Academy, Windham Regional Career Center 

Windsor 
TC: Jessica West 

Jess.west@vermont.gov 

RM: Shaun Donahue 

(802) 295-8850 

Hartford High School, Hartford Area Career and Technology Center, South Royalton High School, 

Whitcomb Jr-Sr High School, Wilder School, Woodstock Union High School 

 
TC: Lisa Young 

Lisa.young@vermont.gov  

RM: Mark Ciociola 

(802) 388-4666 

Rochester High School 

 
TC: Matt Hudson 

Matthew.f.hudson@vermont.gov 

RM: Leo Schiff 

(802) 289-0567 

Black River High School, River Valley Technical Center, Springfield High School, Windsor High 

School 
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Dresden, NH 

TC: Jessica West 

Jess.west@vermont.gov  

RM: Shaun Donahue 

(802) 295-8850 

Hanover High School 

 

mailto:Jess.west@vermont.gov



